The vast majority of parents in North Dakota don't have access to private schools. Sending
public money to private schools is NOT OKAY. If people want public money for their child's
education, they need to send them to public schools. This bill is going to hurt rural schools,

which is most of what North Dakota has. Please vote for the good of the people...not for the
benefit of your rich friends.



